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Information Letter no. 05-2012 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
We just want to remind you to our previous letter which asked for your 
nomination of referees for the next European U-23 Championships in Bratislava. 
Please watch the deadline 19.02.2012!!! 
The Referees Commission will not accept any nominations afterwards and will 
decide very fast about the final selection of referees. 
 
Please also note that we need your referees’ email address, together with his 
birthdate and FIE category (categories). And don’t forget that we also welcome 
female referees. 
If you have already nominated a referee – ignore this letter. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Max Geuter 
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